
     
 

16th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 5 Rio Carnival Experience Day 

As part of our Geography topic ‘Brazil’, we are planning a ‘Rio Carnival Experience Day’ on 

Wednesday, 13th March.   

The children are welcome to come into school dressed in bright carnival-inspired clothes and will 

spend the day, dancing, making food, taking part in arts and crafts and playing music.   

To cover the cost of additional resources required to conduct this fun day, we are asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £3.00.   

If your child has any allergies, please can you let us know on the slip below.   

Yours sincerely,  

 

Claire McGeown – Year 5 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Woodnewton – a learning community 

Child’s name: …………………………………….………………………………Class:  ………………………………………………… 

         My child does not have an intolerance/allergy that will affect them taking part in this activity. 

         My child has an intolerance/is allergic to the following ingredients: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

My child cannot eat the following foods due to religious/cultural belief: 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………  Parent/Carer       Date:  …………………………………… 

       


